Highway Community 201 Castro St., 3rd Floor Mountain View, CA 94041 (650) 968-4200, david@highway.org

November 18, 2020

City of Palo Alto
Department of Planning & Development Services
250 Hamilton Ave.
Palo Alto, CA 94301
(650) 329-2441 x0, planner@cityofpaloalto.org

Safe Parking Proposal Letter

Dear Planning & Development Staff

On behalf of Highway Community, and in partnership with MOVE Mountain View, I am applying to have unhoused residents living in four or fewer vehicles on our property's parking lot 6:00 PM - 8:00 AM with quiet hours of 10pm to 8am. Bathrooms will be available to our vehicle residents during these hours. In case of emergencies or complaints, please call MOVE Mountain View's Lot Monitor directly at (650) 935-1141.

It is our intention to fully comply with the Safe Parking provisions set forth in PAMC §18.42.160 and to work with our vehicle residents, neighbors, church members, City staff, and MOVE Mountain View Staff to ensure our initial 90 day trial period is successful to enable further renewals of our application.

Sincerely,

David Haley

Site Pastor